

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

05 March 2024

Dear Families

A Level Geography Student Revision Day - Wednesday 20 March 2024

As part of A level geography, students have an opportunity to attend a very popular conference in London. The revision day will cover various topics which form part of the geography course and is led by Bob Digby, Cameron Dunn and David Holmes who wrote the course specification and textbooks. It will include a variety of subject knowledge and exam skills and will provide a motivational springboard for the student's exam preparation.

The revision day is scheduled for Wednesday 20 March 2024. The day starts at 10.30am and finishes at 3.30pm with a break for lunch. Students should bring a packed lunch.

On the day, students should make their own way to the venue in London. The address is:

Friends House 173 - 177 Euston Road London NW1 2BJ

The nearest London Underground station is Euston, which is served by the Northern, Piccadilly and Victoria lines.

We would recommend purchasing your train ticket in advance of the day.

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £30.00 which will cover the cost of the conference. Payment can be made via the My Child at School App. Please could I ask you to give your consent HERE and to make payment no later than **Friday 15 March 2024**. I must, however, tell you that as the school could not bear the cost of the visit, the trip will not take place unless parents, who are able to, are willing to contribute.

If your child is eligible for the 16-19 bursary, please contact Mrs Plumb (jplumb@sackvilleschool.org.uk) in the sixth form office as the bursary may be able to cover part or the full cost of the trip.

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be found on our <u>website</u>. **Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit.**

If you have any further questions, then please get in touch with me at mjohnson@sackvilleschool.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Mr M Johnson

Curriculum Leader of Geography

















